THE CITY OF NEW YORK

EXECUTIVE ORDER # 39

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER

JULY 13, 1984

TO: Deputy Commissioners, Assistant Commissioners,

Bureau Directors, Health Services Managers and

Others Concerned

FROM: The Commission

SUBJECT: Prohibition on the Carrying/Storage of Firearms

by Department of Health Employees

This is in accordance with Mayoral Executive Memorandum No. 2, issued January 28, 1975 and supercedes any other Executive Order of the Department of Health.

Department of Health employees are not authorized to, and are prohibited from, carrying firearms while on duty or storing firearms at any work site. This applies regardless of an employee's possession of a valid permit issued by the New York City Police Department.